
 
 
FEBRUARY 23, 2009                     for more information, phone A. Paul Scott, Superintendent of Schools, 643-6002 

PERU CSD CODE OF CONDUCT TO RECEIVE CITIZEN REVIEW  

Parents and Others Invited to 6 PM Gatherings March 25th and April 1st  
 

Parents of Peru Central students and other community members associated with the 

school district who have interest in helping with the annual review of the district’s code 

of conduct are invited to telephone the office of High School Assistant Principal Sanford 

Coakley at 643-6022 or Middle School Assistant Principal Fred Schaefer at 643-6362 by 

no later than Wednesday, March 18th at 3 PM to express interest in participating with the 

Wednesday, March 25th and/or Wednesday, April 1st meetings of that committee, at the 

community room, near the renovated main entrance of Peru High School.  

 

“This conduct committee consists of students, parents, teachers, administrators and 

others. Parents and interested other residents of Peru Central who attend will help 

construct an updated code of conduct for students that will be put into place at the start of 

next school year,” according to A. Paul Scott, Superintendent of Schools. “This 

committee’s annual review of the district’s code of conduct is part of our focus on 

continuous improvement efforts for programs and operations across campus. Such a 

review is consistent with State regulations that call for the school district to maintain an 

up-to-date code of conduct,” Scott said.  


